
Valerie  Dornan
Hancock
LD 2091
Dear Legislators,
LD 2091 is a great step in the right direction.  I already shop where I can purchase 
bulk items and put them in my own containers.  Then I put them on my shelf at 
home... and my work is done.  When they are empty I wash them and repeat.   This is 
SO much easier than taking containers to be recycled or throwing them in the trash.  It
would be wonderful if we could do most of our shopping this way.  Imagine the 
reduction in plastics this would allow.  Please allow Maine businesses to use reusable 
containers!
Thank you,
Valerie Dornan
Hancock, Maine


